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May 21, 2012 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Barcy McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Commission Investigation Relative to the Establishment of Intrastate 

Access Charges, PUCO Case No. 07-464-TP-COI  
 
Dear Secretary McNeal: 
 
In response to the Commission’s entry of February 29, 2012 in Case 10-2387-TP-COI, New 
Knoxville Telephone Company has filed revisions to its intrastate access tariff.  At the request of 
Commission staff, please add Case No 12-1437-TP-ATA to the record in Case No. 07-464-TP-
COI. 
 
Should you have any questions, please call me at 770-649-1886. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eileen M Bodamer 
 
Encl. 
 
Cc: Preston Meyer, New Knoxville Telephone Company 
 Susan Quellhorst, New Knoxville Telephone Company 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

5/21/2012 2:36:56 PM

in

Case No(s). 07-0464-TP-COI

Summary: Letter of Notification Letter of compliance with Commission State Access rate order
electronically filed by Ms. Eileen M Bodamer on behalf of The New Knoxville Telephone
Company


